
 
DATE: May 29, 2001 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 86-34 by John Crosland. 
 
 
Attached is a revised plan for the above rezoning petition. The plan has been revised to clarify that residential 
condominiums are an excluded use. Since this clarification does not alter the intent of the original site plan, I 
am administratively approving this revised plan. Please use this revised plan when evaluating request for 
building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
 

 


